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The meeting was called to order by Lion
President George Salet. The pledge was led
by Lion Ward Donnelly and invocation offered
by Lion Steve Martin. Introductions were
handled by stand-in Lion Tail Twister Bob
Lawhon who was fining for lack of pins and
badges. 9 Lions were present.

Guest Speaker

The errant guest speaker, the Director of the
Excelsior Clubhouse, Jennifer Snyder, may be
at our next meeting on June 19th.
Unconfirmed.

Service Opportunity

Lions in District 4-C4 service project Rise
Against Hunger will be held Sunday, June 30
from 9:00 AM to Noon. It will be held at
Burlingame Lions Hall, 990 Burlingame Ave.,
Burlingame. 10,000 meals will be sent to
impoverished areas of greatest need. Online
registration form and instructional Youtube
video available.

Correspondence

The Spring 2019 newsletter was received
from San Francisco Adult & Teen Challenge.
Note the name change. This was received just
in time; it gave us some additional info about
them to consider.

4-C4 Cabinet Installation

Our own Lion Sharon Eberhardt has, once
again, received the nod to be a Zone
Chairman. For now, seems she’ll be assigned

to clubs in the south bay.

The District 4-C4 Installation will take place
on Friday, July, 26th. It will be held at the
Marriott Hotel San Francisco Airport. $85 per
person, Rsvp by July 3rd.

Installation of Officers
Nothing to report yet, but the word is it will be
kept simple.

Board Meeting

We quickly covered our regular business so
we could get to the meat of the meeting: to
whom, and how much, are we going to give
this year. The final decisions were:

¢ $1,800 Balboa High School Alumni
Association

e $500 Boys & Girls Clubs of San
Francisco; Excelsior Clubhouse

e $250 City of Hope

e $4,000 Clinic by the Bay

e $1,000 Lions Clubs International
Foundation

e $400 Lions Wilderness Camp for Deaf
Children, Inc.

e $500 North Peninsula Food Pantry

e $250 San Francisco Adult & Teen
Challenge

Checks have been dispatched. These
donations, along with funds granted during
the year, brings our total donations for the
year to $20,428.50. For a complete list visit
our website which includes previous years.



From the Inbox

If any Lion, or other person, wants to see the
emails this info came from, email me and let
me know what you’re interested in. They’ll be
available for a short time.

From The Atlantic: The Coalition Out to Kill
Tech as We Know It. Should we get rid of
tech as we know it, or just change it?

From Pocket: A History of the American
Public Library. A visual exploration of how a
critical piece of social infrastructure came to
be.

From The Atlantic: Nothing Prepares You for
Visiting Omaha Beach. June 6th marked the
75th anniversary of the D-Day invasions;
honoring those who have gone before.

Etcetera

Lion Viela du Pont was hit at the intersection
of Russia and Lisbon. Everything seems to be
in working order though.

Lion Joe Farrah was at the meeting and
seems to be recovering well from his valve
replacement surgery.
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Attendance Raffle & Mystery Lion
Attendance Raffle winner was Lion Lyle
Workman who was happy to grab the
10,000¢. The Mystery Lion was Lion Lyle
Workman whose only victim was Lion
President George Salet.

Birthdays and Anniversaries
6/16 Happy Birthday to Kathryn Hammarstedt
6/22 Happy Birthday to Lion Zenaida Lawhon

Coming Events

6/19 Lions Meeting, last of the year, with
possible guest speaker

7/3 First Business & Board Meeting of the
new year including budget, and if we’ll be
keeping up our schedule of fundraisers.

A ton of events around the District are shown
in the District 4-C4 Weekly Thread email
which is forwarded to all members that want
it, and linked under Upcoming Events on the
District website. If you don’t have an email
address, get one.
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